From: Michelle Kromm <krommbourg2@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 15, 2021 1:39 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: COLA

CAUTION:External email.

Retirees need a consistent COLA to prevent further degradation of and impacts of less purchasing power. Providing a
COLA is the right thing to do.

Sent from my iPad
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



